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December 14, 1963

Maurice W. Nittler
4590 So. Julian
Englewood, Colo. 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Many thanks for your postmarked letter of Decem=-

ber 12 concerning your monitoring KTEM on the morn-
ing of December ©. This will confirm your moni-
toring of KTEM. A check of our program log indicates
that you were truly picking up our station. The key
to the confirmation is the Navy spot that ran follow-
ing our 5:30 a.m. news.

We appreciate your writing this letter as we are
always interested in where our signal has been picked
up. If you should ever be in Central Texas, please
drop in to see us.

Yours very truly,

KTEM-RADIO

Boyd Porter
General Manager
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